
 
 

OUTER ISLANDS DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 
 

PROCUREMENT NOTICE 
 

Invitation for Bids 
For the construction of Fish Landing Station, Dispensary and Administrative Block  

at Agalega Islands 
 

Reference Number – OAB/OIDC/03/2019-20 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------   
 

Addendum No. 2 
 

Bidders are informed that the closing date for the submission of bids with regards to the 
construction of Fish Landing Station, Dispensary and Administrative block at Agalega Islands 
Ref. No. OAB/OIDC/03/2019-20 has been extended up to 16th December 2019 at noon. 
 
Bids will be opened on the same date at 12:30 hours. 
 
 
       Outer Islands Development Corporation 
       2nd Floor, Edith Cavell Street, 
       Port-Louis 
       Tel. 210-7798 
 
Date :  11th November 2019 


